Rose Shriner

From: Karen Hodges

Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 3:45 PM

To: ‘Renfrow, Brent D (DFW)'

Cc: Rose Shriner

Subject: RE: O'Leary Shoreline Exemption Permit for Teanaway River Bank Repair
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Brent,

I read through the HPA Provisions, viewed the additional photos and see that my concerns have been fully addressed.
Thank you for providing extra information in a timely manner.

I look forward to working with you in Kittitas County!
Karen

Karen Hodges

Kittitas County Public Works/Flood Control
411 North Ruby, Suite 1

Ellensburg, WA 98926

Cell-509.607.3557

From: Renfrow, Brent D (DFW) [mailto:Brent.Renfrow@dfw.wa.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 2:27 PM

To: Karen Hodges

Cc: Downes, Scott G (DFW); Nelson, Jennifer L (DFW); Jeff Watson

Subject: RE: O'Leary Shoreline Exemption Permit for Teanaway River Bank Repair

Karen,

I have attached a pdf of some powerpoint slides that depict the area and should help in understanding the project. | am
viewing the project as a repair of existing, serviceable shoreline works (riprap bank protection). | have some old permit
information in my files circa 1996....but | am not clear when the original project went in. (I do recall the November flood
in 1995 caused quite a bit of erosion upstream of the bridge and that could have easily resulted in significant erosion on
the O’Leary (Monroe) property. So possibly some work was done then.)

I have also attached a rough draft of what | am considering for the HPA. | am waiting to review/discuss some additional
drawings Ms. O’Leary has prepared for the Army Corps in support of her project. (I expect the Corps will exempt the

project as a repair.)

River flows have been dropping so the bank toe at the site is readily visible and one can fairly easily walk along the river
edge to inspect it.

I will try calling you later today to see if you have questions, concerns or need additional information.



Welcome to Kittitas County!
Brent

Brent Renfrow

Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife
201 North Pearl Street
Ellensburg, WA 98926

Desk: 509-925-1013

Mobile: 509-899-3488
Brent.renfrow@dfw.wa.gov

After Business Hours “hotline” for Emergency HPA:
360-902-2537

From: Karen Hodges [mailto:karen.hodges@co.kittitas.wa.us]

Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 10:31 AM

To: Renfrow, Brent D (DFW)

Subject: RE: O'Leary Shoreline Exemption Permit for Teanaway River Bank Repair

Hi Brent,

This is Karen Hodges at Kittitas County Public Works.

| have been asked to comment on the O’Leary Shoreline Exemption Permit with Kittitas County Community
Development Services.

Location is 1130 Lambert Road, Cle Elum, WA.

At the time of the permit application, the HPA had not been approved.
I wanted to check with you, since their anticipated work window is Aug. 1-31, 2016

Thanks for your time!

Karen Hodges

Planner Il

Kittitas County Public Works/Flood Control
Karen.hodges@co.kittitas.wa.us

Cell phone — (509) 607-3557
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